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Great start of the new year

 

Great start of the new year
2018 startet very well for us! The beginning of january we travelled to Thailand
to visit the final race of the Pattaya One Loft Race. Read more on the website:
www.gerardkoopman.com/en/news/item/29/victory-on-the-2nd-edition-of-
pattaya-one-loft-race

  

 

Gerard Koopman

Over 80 years of successful pigeon sport!

We consider it our duty to inform all fanciers of
the Koopmanship and all who consider pigeons
as professional athletes as fully as possible.
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